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iBuilding, Ballard Road, Bombay

TELEGRAMS | SURVEYOR TELEPHONE : 26-1035

15th December, 1965.
Y ARIDA"
Dear Sir,

Farther to our cablegram of 7th December we enclose
& letter from the Commodore Superintendent Indian Naval Dockyard
Bombay requesting that the class of this vessel be withdrawn,

Yours faithfully,

for The Surveyors.
The Secretary,
London,
&1010
RM/MP,
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